
 

 

 
Pediatric Occupational Therapist Cris Rowan presented 
“A Cracked Foundation” workshop on Feb 28, 2014 

to parents in Frog Hollow, Victoria, BC 

What did the participants have to say? 

 

 Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Neutral Disagree 
Strongly 
Disagree 

The workshop objectives were clearly stated 50% 50%       

The workshop was well organized 83% 17%    

The workshop was just the right length 38% 50% 1% 1%  

The instructor was well informed 88% 12%    

The workshop materials were useful 66% 33% 1%   

The workshop objectives were achieved 72% 28%    

 
 

 
 
What was the most valuable thing you learned in the workshop? 

 How prevalent this problem is 

 The video clips and stats 

 An attachment technique or two 

 400 times to connect synapses, 1 month for each year 

 Learning the different kinds of attachments (A,B,C,D) 

 That there’s hope 

 Stats were informative, strategies affirming 

 Enjoyed having videos as examples, I will be using the Zone’in scale with 
the boys group I work with 

 Attachment regenments 

 Attachment/connection is so important 

 Did not know about seclusion rooms 

 Attachment deficits can be rebuilt but they take time - great reminder 

 All of it - wish I could have attended both 

 It was so interesting learning about the tech addictions - something I see 
in my friends all the time 

 400 repetitions, 1 month for each year of age 

 The effects of technology on kids 

 New information 



 

 

 I agree on the crucial importance of attachment for human development 
and relationships and it is encouraging to know there are professionals 
sharing this knowledge 

 
Was there anything not covered in the workshop that you felt should have been? 

 Would have enjoyed more suggestions/ideas on how to help with the 
problem 

 No 

 Nature vs. Nurture 

 Nope 

 None that I can think of 

 Appropriate for the time allotted 

 Wish the whole workshop had been about tech addictions 

 Real ideas to unplug the kids/parents 

 Why not let your group participants interface with your message, let’s 
apply it too 

 No 
 
How could this workshop have been better or more helpful? 

 More discussion after the difficult videos to debrief emotionally as a group 

 I would have enjoyed a full 3.5 hrs. It was excellent, however. 

 It was great - loved the stories and personal insight, thank you! 

 A lot of review in terms of attachment - I would have liked to spend a lot 
more time on strategies 

 More time? 

 Well organized, not sure how it could be improved 

 Was hoping for practical tools to get people off technology 

 Should have tailored the material to your audience - we are not child care 
providers; “tough love” approach may not apply to our focus of service 

 It would have been good if attention was given to tending to emotional 
wellness re: difficult video clips and info 

 
 
Would you recommend this workshop to others?  If not, why not? 

 Yes - such important info 

 Yes. 

 Yes. 

 Yes: informative! 

 Yes, excellent information 

 Yes. 

 Yes, very important info 

 Yes. 

 Yes. 

 Yes. 

 Yes.  This is essential info for all of us and schools and parents 



 

 

 Yes. 

 Great for parents who don’t know the effects of technology 

 Yes. 

 Yes, so informative 

 Perhaps parts - useful info but could have been more beneficial of the 
message wasn’t so negative - yeah it’s a difficult situation but not 
insurmountable - let’s find a positive approach too! Why did you tangent 
off on seclusion rooms? Negative attack on school system but we are 
talking about children/families with attachment disorders? 

 Yes. 

 Yes. 

 Yes. However, I did notice a heavy bias in language, which could be 
offensive. 

 

Any other comments? 

 Victor school has a quiet room that is still used today 

 I really appreciate your presentation style. Moving about the room and 
addressing the group, great job! 

 Thoroughly enjoyable 

 I enjoyed getting in the zone exercises. You are a great speaker! Your 
authenticity shines through, which kept me engaged 

 Amazing useful information 

 Need to connect with Ming Ed + Re School System. You have lots of work 
to do Cris - keep doing it! 

 Great job. Really enjoyed everything I learned in this workshop 

 Thank you for sharing your knowledge! 

 Great 

 Do a little backround check on our programs - CAPC and CPNP are 
funded through PHAC - Check online! 

 Very passionate which is very appreciated - thank you! 

  
 
Analysis:  
 

Action:  


